
                     ENVIRONMENTAL MEETING FOR JULY 13, 2001

The July meeting was called to order at 7:00 with a flag salute.

Members present were Floyd West, Barbara Dillon, Paul Chandler, Helen Hazard,

Tim Lovingham, and Nancy Oshman as well as members of the public.

The minutes of the June environmental meeting were distributed for review and a

motion to accept the minutes as written was made by Tim and seconded by Paul.

The motion carried and the minutes are on file.

A letter from the Department of Environmental Protection to James Romano

regarding the Remedial Action Report for 119 Jericho Road, Bass River Township,

SRP PI#558353 was copied and given to the commissioners for review.  The letter

was reviewed and discussed and a copy is on file.

Various pieces of correspondence relating to the test wells at Cranmer’s Auto

Recycle were copied and distributed to the members of the Commission as well as

to members of the public.  Correspondence included a letter from Floyd and the

Environmental Commission to the Commissioners of Bass River Township urging

action on the ongoing irregularities in the recycle center. There were also copies

of the results of the test well retesting which were distributed to for

consideration. There was lively discussion with all present and members of the

public are getting involved to try to get some results.  Copies of all

correspondence are on file. 



Tim Lovingham was happy to tell everyone that a non matching grant had been

given to Bass River Township for improvements to the park on Oak Avenue.

Different ideas and visions for the park in the future were put forth.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 8:30 by Barbara and seconded by

Helen.  

I certify these minutes to be true.

Nancy Oshman


